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In maths we have been
learning about height, mass
and capacity. We have been
learning the words, tall, short,
full, empty, light and heavy.
We have also been learning

about the numbers one to six.
We have been learning

about different ways to make
numbers, for example, 4 can
be made up of 1+1+1+1 or 2+2

or 3+1 etc.

This half term we have continued to read
traditional stories; The Three Billy Goats

Gruff, The Three Little pigs and Goldilocks
and the Three Bears. The children have

enjoyed creating the characters from the
stories in the craft area and roleplaying the

stories using finger puppets, masks and
props.

In our Jigsaw sessions this half term we
have been talking to the children about
being healthy. The children have learnt

about the importance of exercise, sleep,
healthy eating and keeping clean to keep
a healthy body and mind. We even had a

special visit from the school nurse who
talked to the children about the

importance of cleaning our hands. 

This half term we have been
developing the children’s

finger strength through lots
of different activities. We
have been doing pencil

control activities, were we
focus on developing the

children’s pencil grip. The
children regularly enjoy

dough disco, which
develops their finger

strength and the children
have been developing their
scissor skills through craft

work and focussed activities
were we just snip paper or

play dough.  

This half term we have had
a wonderful visit from

Purple Pig Farm. We met a
lamb, two baby goats,

chicks and ducklings, three
piglets and a calf. We were

very lucky and we had a
chance to feed some of
the animals and hold a

chick.  We have also
enjoyed a spring walk,

looking for signs of spring,
we found some daffodils,

buds on the trees and
daisies. 


